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BRANCH ANNUAL LECTURE

















Invitation to attend


Boardroom, Connolly Station, Dublin


Thursday 9 May 2013, at 12.30 hours for 13.00 hours 


the lecture will be finished by 15.00 hours


Introduction by David Franks, Chief Executive of Iarnrod Eireann


Lecture by 


Mr Oliver Doyle


 “Modernisation of Irish Rail 1997 to 2009”


Oliver Doyle, who has had a lifelong interest in railways, joined CIE as a booking clerk at Rosslare Harbour in 1962.  After 4 years there he moved to Dublin and was at first involved in Cross-Channel and later Continental freight movements.





In 1972 he moved to the Computer Department and was involved in a diverse range of applications such as the computerised DART signalling and over-head line power control, an early passenger train timetable enquiry system, freight computerisation for RAILPLAN 80 and the on-line data capture for the Permanent Way timesheets and later other payroll systems.





In 1983 he managed the design & programming of a reservation system for CIE Tours & installed it at their main office in New York. In 1984, he was appointed Product Manager DART and later took over the mainline role as well as re-introducing book timetables for both.





Oliver was appointed to the management position responsible for Resources & Central Traffic Control in 1989.  He remained in that position until 2001 when he was appointed Operations Schemes Development Manager coordinating the resignalling of the lines to Galway, Waterford, Sligo and the Tralee & Rosslare Europort.  He also coordinated the reopening of the Midleton branch and the Ennis-Athenry section.





Co-author of three books on Irish railways, Oliver has written many papers on Irish railways both historic and current and received the Permanent Way Institution President's Award for the Best Paper in 2011.





Oliver’s operational orientated presentation will deal with the redesign of much of the Irish Rail system taking into account timetabling and passenger focus issues.





If you wish to attend, RSVP by email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:hilton.parr@translink.co.uk" �hilton.parr@translink.co.uk�
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